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June 5, 2020

ROUTE 634 BRIDGE REPLACEMENT IN SURRY
COUNTY COMPLETED

Bridge over Chippokes Creek reopened to all traffic

SURRY COUNTY – Crews with the Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT)
have completed the bridge replacement project on Route 634 (Highgate Road) over
Chippokes Creek in Surry County and reopened the road to all traffic on June 3, 2020.

The bridge replacement project began last fall and involved removing and replacing the
former 87-year-old bridge. The bridge project included many improvements such as
adding a culvert with a new guardrail system, a widened shoulder on the approaching
roadway for additional site distance, and additional roadway width at the creek
crossing to allow for safe passage of two way traffic.  

Photo: View when traveling on
Route 634 (Highgate Road)
approaching the bridge in Surry.

Photo: New bridge on Route 634
(Highgate Road) over Chippokes
Creek

Motorists are advised to plan their commute by using VDOT’s free traffic information
tools:
●      Download the 511 smartphone app, or 511-integrated Waze app.
●      Visit the 511 Virginia website or dial 511 for traffic information on your phone.
Follow @511hamptonroads and @VaDOTHR on Twitter.
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